
New Bedford Police Department
responds to “shots fired” on
County Street
On Saturday, October 29, at approximately 12:15am New Bedford
Police Department’s south-end units responded to a call for
shots fired.

Upon arrival, it was learned that a vehicle had been damaged
by gunfire following an argument between the operator and a
group  outside  of  the  area  of  110-114  County  Street.  No
injuries have been reported.” -New Bedford Police Department.
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